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1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 2 December 2020 to 

scrutinise the following two reports that would be considered at the Cabinet 
meeting on 10 December 2020.  

 

 COVID Winter Grant 

 Additional Restrictions Grant (ARG) – Rotherham MBC Discretionary 
Business Support Scheme 

 

1.2 Having reviewed the papers and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 
 follows in respect of each item: - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Item Recommendations 
 

COVID Winter Grant 1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That a consideration be given to the creation of a single 
point of contact in order to enable all residents that are 
eligible for support to be able access that support 
easily. 
 

3. That all members be kept updated and informed on 
how they can support the Council’s efforts to ensure 
that all residents eligible for support are able to access 
that support.  
 

Additional 
Restrictions Grant 
(ARG) – Rotherham 
MBC Discretionary 
Business Support 
Scheme 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management 
Board when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
 
List of Appendices Included 
None 
 
Background Papers 
None 


